
Bill Summary 

H.F. 3315 
As introduced 

 Subject USS Minneapolis-St. Paul commissioning funding 

 Authors Nash 

 Analyst Jeff Diebel 

 Date February 22, 2022 

Summary 

This bill appropriates $200,000 in fiscal year 2023 to the Department of Military Affairs for a 
grant to the Minnesota Navy League to support activities related to the commissioning of the 
USS Minneapolis-St. Paul. 
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